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Date: 14th July 2011 
 

Dear Resident, 

 
Proposed Traffic Calming , Fearns Road, Forestmill 
 
Clackmannanshire Council is currently consulting on the proposed installation of 
rubber cushions on Fearns Road, Forestmill. The changes are designed to reduce 
traffic speed and improve pedestrian safety.  
 
Examples of this type of rubber cushion can be seen on Bellevue Road, Alloa. 
 
The plan provided shows the positions of the proposed rubber cushions. 
 
We trust that you will find the information provided helpful. This is your chance to 
comment and Clackmannanshire Council would welcome your views. 
 
Consultation responses should be sent by Monday 15th August 2011 to: 
Carlyn Fraser  
Traffic Management & Road Safety Officer  
Clackmannanshire Council 
Roads & Transportation 
Kilncraigs 
Greenside Street 
Alloa 
FK10 1EB 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Community and Regulatory Services 
 


